
01/11/2019 

MRS Giuseppina Mule 
8 Marlborough AVE 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
Jo.sloots@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

With regards to the proposed Sunday market at Harbord Bowling Club to be held on a Sunday, 
I am fully supportive of such an initiative. With the Harbord Growers market no longer in 
Freshwater, we desperately need fresh produce vendors in the area . 
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Subject: Online Submission


